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September 11, 2025 

 
VOLUNTARY MARIJUANA PRODUCT RECALL 

 
The Montana Cannabis Control Division (CCD) is issuing a product recall for 

Marijuana-Infused Ingestible Products. The testing results cannot be verified. 

 

CCD placed an administrative hold on the items on September 3, 2025. CCD has 

not received any health-related complaints regarding the consumption of these 

products. 

 
CCD is utilizing the state’s seed-to-sale tracking system to identify impacted 

inventory and is working in conjunction with A Lucker, LLC, to issue notices  

to licensees to halt further distribution and sale. Additionally, CCD staff continues 

working with retailer licensees to remove the product. 
 

 

 

The recall applies to the marijuana items identified below: 

• CBD 1:1 SOUR GUMMY BLUE RASPBERRY 

• CBD 1:1 SOUR GUMMY BLUE RASPBERRY 109.98 

These products should not be sold or consumed. 

Consumers who purchase the recalled 

products are advised to destroy them. 
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These items originate from the following source 
packages: 

• 1A408010001317A000018329 

• 1A408010001317A000019083 

 

 

Consumers with health-related concerns about the recalled product(s) 

should contact: 

 

The National Poison Control Center at 800-222-1222 

or get online assistance at: https://www.poison.org/ 

https://www.poison.org/

